NEWSLETTER | DECEMBER 2016





R3Location sends their best wishes to you and your families for a peaceful and joyful holiday.

We are delighted to have helped so many people find homes this year and wish you all a festive Christmas in your new property.

Finally, we hope that you all have a successful 2017 and we look forward to continuing to work with you over the coming months.

Anna and Marco

The Management Team

WINNER of the Association of Relocation Professionals' Destination Service Provider Award 2015 & 2016

WINNER of AI Global Mobility, Immigration and Logistic's Best Executive Relocation –South East 2016

SHORTLISTED for Re:locate Awards 2016 - Best Destination Service provider of the Year 2016